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There is no change in the respondent labor hours in this ICR compared to the previous ICR.  This is due to two considerations.  First, the reporting requirements have not changed over the past three years and are not anticipated to change over the next three years.  Secondly, the growth rate for the industry is very low, negative or non-existent, so there is no significant change in the overall labor hours.  However, there is an adjustment increase in the respondent labor costs due to the use of updated labor rates. 

There is a decrease in Agency labor hours and costs due to a mathematical correction.  The previous ICR incorrectly calculated the number of hours associated with review of excess emissions reports.  This ICR corrects the error, which results in a decrease of 55 hours and an associated decrease in labor costs.
